WCGC 2021-22 Season Pecember, 2021

The Watering Can

West Carleton Garden Club & Horticultural Society

Best Wishes!

On behalf of the President and Executive members of the Garden Club, we send our best wishes for a warm and cozy holiday season full of tender moments with family and friends. It will be especially appreciated this year, to be safely enjoyed in the comfort and joy of being together again with loved ones.

November Meeting

We held our AGM on November 9th via Zoom. We had a quorum and it went very smoothly. Our executive was installed for 2021-22 and the financial reports were approved. Followed a very interesting demo on festive wreath and container making by Tim Dyer of Carp Garden Services.

Photo Competition

The results of the past year's photo competition will be determined and the winners will be announced by mid-December. Stand by!



After very careful consideration of the continuing restrictions surrounding group gatherings in public venues, it has been decided that there will be **no December meeting.** We will miss our usual Festive Potluck and Silent auction and look forward to getting together in person later on in 2022.





Facebook Page

Our Facebook pages get good traction and we would like to continue to have your input. If you have any pictures of festive ornaments, seasonal baskets and containers, wreaths, etc. that you might like to share with the group and the community, please send to: newsletter@wcgc.ca

Membership

The winner of the 50\$ Lee Valley gift card will be announced shortly. This draw is from the names of new members who have joined and old members who have renewed their memberships by December 1st. Have you renewed? Yes, thank you!

If not, please get in touch with our treasurer Sheila Stumpf and send her a cheque at 202 Charlie's Lane, RR1 Carp, ON. K0A 1L0 or an **e-transfer** at treasurer@wcgc.ca.

We sincerely value you our members and look forward to seeing you all in person so very much.

What's coming in 2022?

We have a great lineup of Speakers for the coming season. At the present time, it is anticipated that we will continue on Zoom for the first months at least. All meetings start at 7:30 and will require pre-registration. Advance notice will be sent out as usual.

Jan 11th: Plant Propagation with **Rob Stuart**

Feb 8th: Vertical Veggies

with Barbara Long

Mar 8th: Ikebana -Japanese Flower Arranging with **Rebecca Cragg**

April 12th: Japanese Beetles

with **Kelly Noel**

May10th: Composting with Catherine Disley

(Attendance free for members, \$5 for guests)



WCGC 2021-22 season Pecember, 2021

